
New Pool Policies 
Updated 1/19/21 

Dear members,  

Due to increasing demand for the pool, and Covid-19 restrictions, we’re 

updating our pool policy for the short term. 

1.  We’re asking members to please NOT bring guests to the pool for the 

near future.  Currently guests keep other Bay Club members from using the 

pool, given our social distancing requirements.  

2.  Please socially distance in the locker room, in the pool, and on the 

pool deck at ALL times –occasionally-- this will mean taking a bench/chair 

before using showers or pool, while you wait. 

3.  Senior aqua size will be limited to 9 people per class – please reserve 

a spot at the front desk. Aqua size classes are different in nature, then self-

directed swim times.  

4.  Family swim times will be limited to a maximum of 8 social bubbles-

socially distance at 8ft apart at all times. Depending on the size of the 

number of individuals in each specific social bubble:  we will add or eliminate 

social bubbles to maintain social distancing during any specific family swim 

time as required to maintain social distancing. 

Hopefully, this will give families more opportunities to use the pool.  

5.  Please wear your masks whenever possible when in the locker rooms 

and or transiting throughout the club.  

As of Feb 1, 2021, 1 week memberships will not be given access to the pool for 

the remainder of the pandemic. 

Currently, 1 day guest passes are not given access to the pool.  

Thank you for helping us maintain a safe club for community, we 

appreciate all your efforts to keep the club safe during these trying 

times! Please email us at info@homerbayclub.com with any questions or 

concerns.  

–Bay Club Crew  
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